After the Event
The first of this season’s Jazz nights took place last Thursday and were by all accounts a massive success with more than double last year’s attendance recorded. Aided by great weather the area was packed with those attending taking the opportunity to enjoy the good music, socialise and dance the night away. Even attendees who were injured/unable to dance were tapping their feet to the beat of the music skilfully played by Roger Carey, Andy Williams and Dave Trigwell.
Photos have been coming in thick and fast along with some great video so ensure you take a look at our Facebook and Twitter pages for all the latest submissions and for a taste of what the night offered.
It is not without pleasure that we also thank the newest sponsors of the evening – One Warwick Park – whose contribution and sponsorship helped ensure that the event and the Jazz season could continue. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jazz will return this Thursday 12th May headlined by Sue Rivers and Trio so don’t miss out and head down to The Pantiles.






